
 

 
Froebelian School 
Form I Newsletter 

Friday 19th April 2024 

 
 

 
Next week our whole school ethos theme will be: 

 
We try to solve friendship problems when they occur 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would just like to say a huge thank you to the staff, parents and children for making my first week 
at Froebelian so fantastic and making me feel so welcome. Form I and the extended residential 
team have had an amazing time at Robin Wood and made some wonderful memories. It has been 
inspiring to see them step out of their comfort zones and work collaboratively to support each 
other. We are sure they will come home with some great stories to share. 
 
The class and the Form I team are looking forward to next week where we can settle into a new 
routine and continue with our regularly scheduled learning. There will be no homework this 
weekend, as I am sure the children will need some much-needed rest. We hope that you all have a 
lovely weekend and enjoy hearing about our fabulous trip. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr M Coleman, Mrs S Hanson and Ms A Morley 
 
 
If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, please email me on 
m.coleman@froebelian.co.uk 
 
Calendar Dates: 
 

 
 

April  

Tue 23 LKG & KG Stay and Play, 9.15-10.15am 

U9 Cricket Fixture at Woodhouse Grove (1.30pm-3.30pm) 
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